
From: Yvonne Mckown [mailto:yvonne.mckown@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 12, 2015 8:07 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony -Argay Neighborhood 

  

I have recently moved into a 55 and over park that borders the 147th & Sandy farming area. I 
most definitely do not want 3 story condos or businesses to look at or have noisy people backed 
up to my place, along with those who don't control their pets either with barking or roaming. 
That is all managed here very well as it should be. Units described would also block our East 
view and the sun. Please reconsider to single story only and keep this a nice community.  Thank 
you. 

Yvonne McKown 

14308 NE Sandy Blvd #2,  Portland 97230-3552 


